LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 1, 2015
TO: Honorable Larry Phillips, Chair, House Committee on Homeland Security & Public Safety
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3771 by Blanco (Relating to a study on the effectiveness of Operation Strong Safety.),
As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the Homeland Security Council to conduct a study issued not later than
November 30, 2016 to evaluate the effectiveness of Operation Strong Safety using certain criteria
specified by the bill. It is assumed any costs associated with conducting the study could be
absorbed within existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 301 Office of the Governor, 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: UP, ESi, Al, JAW
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